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Date: 6/7/2023  
 
PHC Medi-Cal 
 
Important Provider Notice: #463 

 
Subject: Mid-Year Updates for ICD-10-CM Codes – Effective 4/1/23 
 
CMS has released a mid-year update of ICD-10-CM codes. 
 
The following ICD-10-CM codes had been added effective 4/1/23: 
 

 
 
The following ICD-10-CM codes have been deleted effective 4/1/23: 
 

 
 

For further information regarding this process, please contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 863-4130. 
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